
 

-Diocesan Choir- 
New Members Welcome! 

 

❖ Do you enjoy a love of singing? 
❖ Are you looking to enrich your involvement in the Church? 
❖ Would you like to represent your parish community in a special way at 

Diocesan events? 
❖ Would you like to be part of a new community of faith, friendship, and 

music? If so, 

Come sing with us! 
The DIOCESAN CHOIR was established in the Fall of 2023, and sings regularly for 
special liturgical events of the Diocese of Bridgeport. Rehearsals will be held on 
Monday evenings from 7-8:30pm at St. Augustine Cathedral in Bridgeport. For 
further information, contact the Diocesan Director of Music Ministry, or visit  
www.bridgeportdiocese.org/diocesan-choir/home/ 
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